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 24th February 2023 

 

 Dear Parents 

We do hope you had a wonderful half term break it is fantastic to have the children 
back fully energised and enjoying their learning. 

   Dates for your diary 

PTFA Tuck shop from 3.15pm 24th February 2023  

 

World book day New date  3rd March 2023 

 

PTFA Tuck shop from 3.15pm 3rd March 2023 

 

We are delighted to announce that baby Henderson has arrived safely! 

 A little girl called Eleanor Ruth – Mother and baby are doing well! 

We send our Congratulations!  
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On Friday 3rd March, we will be celebrating World Book Day, and we invite the children to 

come to school dressed as a book character or as a word.  We will spend the day celebrating 

books and engaging in book-related activities. On the same day, your child will receive a £1 

book token to buy a book from participating book shops. 
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As part of our ongoing musicship programme Oak class have been learning 

about digital music production and this week focused on editing music to 

digital videos to enhance the overall feeling   

The online system they are using via Charanga music school and the Yustudio 

software  
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I love our music 

lessons as each week 

is difference and we 

learn about musical 

words such as Rhythm 

and Chords  

Hannah 
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This week’s joke is from our PTFA team      

Q. What do you call a little bear with no teeth?  

A. A gummy bear!              

 

Best wishes  

P Fearn  

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Executive Headteacher  

This week in our 

music lesson, we 

added music and 

videos together like 

actual music 

producers  

Ronnie   

I like the music lessons as we 

get to play different tunes and 

music. Sienna G  

I like the music 

lessons, as we learn 

something new every 

week  

Chloe 


